
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 5/7/2010 1:52:26 PM
To: 'Shumavon, Aram' (aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: IE review materials

Aram - got it. Was unaware but will find out. thx for the nudge, gentle ones always appreciated. 
TAH

From: Shumavon, Aram [mailto:aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 07, 2010 1:21 PM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: IE review materials

Hello Trina,

I'm just following up with a gentle nudge that we're hoping to get permission to release PG&E's IE 
review/renewal material to the other lOUs as an example of how they should do it. I know Steve Haine 
has reached out to someone at PG&E, but there's been no movement. Since he's not the best at 
conveying urgency, I'm giving this a friendly push - the other lOUs are getting ancy to move and we'd 
rather have a unified strategy than a piecemeal one.

Any internal nudge you can give would be appreciated -1 don't know if he went through Sharon or 
someone else, but she's probably the point person since it's PRG related...

a.

Aram Shumavon 
(415)703-5228
Procurement and Resource Adequacy Branch 
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division
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